


Phone: 907-474-7056, Fax: 907-474-5213, E-mail: fystaff@uaf.edu 
 
 
Please include a cover letter (use an additional sheet of paper if necessary). 
 
 
Name of Nominee: 
 
 
(Name of person nominated, include campus P.O. Box, e-mail address, and extension.) 
 
 
Name of Nominator: __________________________________________________________________ 
 
Department/Extension: ___________________________________ Date:_______________________ 
 
 
Why should this person be the president elect for Staff Council? 
 


